
 

  

 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
 

 
August 23, 2024 

   
    

3853 Melrose Road – Water Storage Construction 
 
The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) has contracted Aurora Design Group to replace the roof and the 
top ring of the steel water storage reservoir (tank) at 3853 Melrose Road in the Melrose Terrace Water 
Service Area, in Electoral Area F. Work is expected to take place during daylight hours from mid-
September to mid-October, 2024. Low levels of construction noise can be expected. There should not be 
any interruption in traffic flow as per the current workplan. For your safety and the safety of the work 
crews, please remain alert to work activities and obey posted signs.   
 

 
  
  

When the existing tank is undergoing repairs, the RDN will set up a smaller tank for temporary water 
storage. Water service will temporarily be disrupted during the connection and disconnection of this 
water storage tank. A separate notice about the temporary water service disruption will be hand-delivered 
to affected residents closer to the date of the service disruption. Please visit rdn.bc.ca/melrose-terrace  
for more information about the Melrose Terrace Water Service Area.   
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Water Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-248-4914 
 rcu@rdn.bc.ca 

http://www.rdn.bc.ca/melrose-terrace
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